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OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS

Date: Wednesday, 07th May, 2025

To: All Resident Students

Re:

1. Congratulatory Message
On behalf of Makerere University Management, I congratulate and
thank you for the successful completion of Semester Two: 2024/2025.

2. End of the Second Semester
The second Semester holiday break will begin on 17th May,
2025 up to Saturday 9thAugust, 2025.

3. Resident Students
All resident students are expected to vacate the Halls of Residence by
mid-day on Saturday, 17th May, 2025.

4. University Property
Please hand over all University property in your possession (such as:
room keys, Sports & Games equipment, College property etc) before
you leave the Hall of Residence.

5. Security of personal property
Please make sure that you carry with you all your property.

C.C Vice Chancellor
DVC (Academic Affairs)
DVC (Finance & Administration)
University Secretary
All Wardens / Chief Security Officer

1

Le"GrDQln,<! 1(HI Ylla,s of Ellc",lI<mcd
In Ilul!dlr'lg IITr"n~r",rM\c!l Society In future correspondence please quote the reference number above


